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Letter to Customers: 

COVID-19 Compliance and Operational Impacts 

DHV Ltd is continuing to make proactive decisions that are grounded in care for our customers and 
partners (employees) while also doing our part to help stop the spread of the virus into 2022 and 
beyond. 

Every community’s public health needs are different, so we want to make sure we play a constructive 
role by taking responsible actions to continue to do what’s right for our customers and partners. 

We are fortunate to be involved in an industry that (by its very nature) has social distancing and mask 
wearing requirements in place.

Our team are aware and take all precautions necessary to enable DHV Ltd the ability to provide our 
essential metal and fabrication services to all customers when needed.

As the situation continues to evolve, we will make changes as necessary whilst simultaneously 
remaining focused on being fully operational and maintaining forward momentum.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and support. 

Warm Regards 

Roger and Adelle Hough 




